MANDATORY SAN DIEGO US. CUSTOMS
AND BORDER PROTECTION INSPECTION
THURSDAY MORNING - 03/19/20

Dear Disney Cruise Line Guest,

We would like to remind you that United States Immigration requires that EVERY guest, including children,
present themselves in person for Immigration inspection upon arrival in San Diego.
All guests must bring the following to the inspection:

- Passport - Birth Certificate - Alien Resident Cards - Key to the World Card (Room Key)

Be advised that EVERY Guest will need to bring their Key to the World card (Room Key) with them, as they
will be required to tap their keycard following the inspection as proof of attendance.

Please refer to the attendance schedule below to ensure that any delays are avoided.

US Citizens Non-US Citizens
Walt Disney Theatre D Lounge
Deck 4, Forward, (Portside Entrance) Deck 4, Midship (Vista Gallery Entrance)
Decks 1 & 5-9:15 am Decks 1 & 2-9:15 am
Deck 2 - 9:45 am " Decks 5 & 6 - 9:30 am
Deck 6 - 10:15 am Decks 7 & 8 - 9:45 am
Deck 7 - 10:45 am
Deck 8 - 11:15 am

**Families with varying nationalities are asked to present themselves based on Non-US times and location.

Whilst we regret the inconvenience, this is a U.S Immigration policy requirement that applies to any ship that
goes from a foreign port (e.g. Panama) to a U.S port (e.g. San Diego, CA), and we sincerely appreciate your
prompt attendance.

EVERY Guest must attend the inspection, regardless of whether they decide to disembark on Thursday,
March 19th or on Friday, March 20th.

Thank you for your understanding.

The Cast & Crew
Disney Cruise Line




